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(2t2) 548-14oo

July 3, 1979

Mr. Eldon J. Brunner, Chief
Reactor Operations and Nuclear Support Branch
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, PA 19406

Dear Mr. Brunner:

This letter is written in response to your letter

concerning the inspection of our reactor facility by Mr. R. Architzel
on April 25-26, 1979.

The one item of non-compliance noted by
Mr. Architzel was a failure to have the Emergency Procedure posted
inside and outside the ZPR room at the beginning of the inspection.
Actually, at that time, copies of the Emergency Procedure were on
the desk of Brother Gabriel Kane, Chief Reactor Supervisor, after

having been retyped with a few modifications. They were posted
before the end of the inspection.

I hope this satisfies the item of non-compliance
referred to in your letter of June 28, 1979.

Sincerely yr s

Bernard Kopli , Ph. D.

Reactor Administrator
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